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MEMORANDUM

TO: Summit County Continuum of Care Community
FROM: Mar-quetta Boddie, Executive Director
DATE: October 27, 2021
RE: FY2020 Continuum of Care Review of Projects
On October 14 and 21, 2021, the Summit County Continuum of Care reviewed 31 project applications for FY 2021 Continuum of Care competition. Of these 31 projects, 25 projects were renewals and 6 were new projects. Of the 25 projects for renewal, 4 projects were reduced for reallocation: Shelter Plus Care (CANAPI 2021), Shelter Plus Care (CSS 2021), Step III, and The Micah Project.

The Continuum of Care Review and Ranking Committee completed the review of all submitted projects on October 21, 2021 and has accepted all 31 projects. The Committee is recommending those 31 applications accepted are included in the 2021 Continuum of Care Priority Listing. 

Please note: The allocations on the spreadsheet are estimates. All final funding is determined by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development and may be subject to change. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mar-quetta Boddie at (234) 312-0833. 


Mar-quetta Boddie
Mar-quetta Boddie
Executive Director of Summit County Continuum of Care
441 Wolf Ledges Parkway Suite 100
Akron, OH 44311
Phone (234) 312-0833


*Letter of Reduction is the HUD name for the letter that provides the number of projects that applied and how many of those are accepted and/or rejected.
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